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A Note From Better Beginnings Program 
Administrator Kelli Hilburn

Making sure children are ready for 
Kindergarten is a goal for Better Beginnings. 
One way you can help make this happen at 
home is to spend at least 10 minutes a day 
reading to your child.

The Arkansas Department of Human Services 
(DHS) launched the 10 Minutes Matter 
campaign, which includes resources and lists 
of age-appropriate books to aid families in 
reading to children at least 10 minutes per 
day.

A child's brain develops fastest in ages birth to
five. When a child is read to, their
communication skills develop and their

vocabulary increases. Therefore, it is never too early to read to a child.

You can find out more about this campaign, along with a list of age 
appropriate books, on the DHS website. Keep reading for more literacy 
resources and visit the literacy section of the Family Resource Library on the 
new Better Beginnings website.

https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/divisions-shared-services/child-care-early-childhood-education/10-minutes-matter/#:~:text=Reading%20to%20children%20at%20least,and%20will%20increase%20their%20vocabulary.
https://arbetterbeginnings.com/parents-families/family-resource-library
https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/divisions-shared-services/child-care-early-childhood-education/10-minutes-matter/#:~:text=Reading%20to%20children%20at%20least,and%20will%20increase%20their%20vocabulary.


P.S. Provider Appreciation Day is May 6, 2022. Child Care Aware of 
America has information about this day and ways you can thank your child 
care provider for always being there for you and your child. If you're looking for 
something more personal, a care package with their favorite snack could do the 
trick.

Kelli Hilburn
BETTER BEGINNINGS PROGRAM ADMINISTRATOR
DIVISION OF CHILD CARE AND EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION

Here are great resources for literacy fun this month! You can find more low
cost resources on a variety of topics in our Family Resource Library.

Children take their first steps 
towards literacy long before 
they talk. Talk, sing and tell 

your child stories. Allow your 
child to play with books. All 
these experiences are the 
building blocks for reading 

and writing.

Check out this resource for a 
list of age-appropriate 

books. This list of books is 
broken down by ages so you 
can get additional books as 

your child grows. Don't 
forget to utilize your local 

public library. Membership is 
usually free.

Families bring books to life 
when they talk about the 

book before, during and after 
reading, read the story with 
funny voices or gestures and 
play by acting out the story 

or making something 
together.

Make Reading Fun Better Beginnings with
Books

Bring Books to Life

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa-phYTP9aGeXKrvaGiUxKwCQF_uJ7JOYpbxFXW2CCMbiaENKgKtOk4KKZl22ZKY6nJZpicIfyiGY8i-Nsp7bWEDjztB6QqsvV-WE19HHUTbMYaMzm7t6uRqx_Ry4mSbMnAGx41mtZcKh9W20UztORsoS8tpYiSt6vohiJ75knvywOR2awPJJcQc=&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa0IxGtIkSgJw7hSZKGzlhD9G_9jnuRR7lzciQGh8kMVvC3frVFjmgJDojP-dgqc33PYVzRmvWFOoyCdlHmS3XBEMi6xr9Yi0SrZjeRsdC8O4pVsgnas5IysWahfZpUcFLWJ5UQsaj8gB-s6aDHJER0YMmpMJvDn-rA==&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://providerappreciation.org/
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa-phYTP9aGeX957dk1sgtpeusWdNuHPSISYz6WjfEUjlzqZi2IzLs3H2Z5vKyeq-DEtanCQP8269JnVHwgezFUFY9BHf8B2exKu1CxTeKAk0v_zHz5m8RvD5Fu4C_mvbDU8lOPwI0txQEK_ixF5D0713DOXs5pmJR7AatvwUxAVUbVow5eNtNO2J1lCZK4KcTFwSGTHJXGHf&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa-phYTP9aGeX7sT8DDfiif1XADFFVl-FM1s9q6yN4v2yFVCPUX4CYPJo043kF2HS37-Ntqs7p_i1J4dIAdOokUxkFs_mLHUmxkuiZagkVKx_YoqPqn38utRb6W0UMXstpvjVobcWdpd1qQDVGlqTacH0UwYvl00QJ5J2ofDq5uKhfjER5-gFjU-4byAnLAPop4Y36Uv9obaftwWrAcz5HbY=&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa-phYTP9aGeXMpdNkVcg3KxvR-9rhuVs8CEnKfOb3w6fGhb8LDXV7Ep0rP-qOKZuodtFXXmkSvlVc4sHlXCREOOdr8sCxpQbixLrn3sEBPy5sNKTniac7mz4Gg8X7R7wUpjiVqEG2feILW8RnspIQ2p1WclXuUB6xLNobzmv4Ss2LfZeEjia7ZGbMLZi5S2Rx2ZII2b6TjSR&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==


The 2022 Arkansas Outstanding Early
Childhood Professional is...

Amber Scott from Grace Discovery Center
in Hensley!

Amber is the center director and has
worked in early education for nearly 15
years. She worked in the classroom before
becoming the director at Grace Discovery
Center. When asked why she became part
of the early childhood profession, she said:

"From an early age I knew I wanted to be
around children. I was in and out of foster
homes as a child and had no constant
person. I knew I wanted to be that for
someone. Little did I know it would be 100s
of someones. The need to show young
children love, support and consistency was
what influenced me."

Congratulations, Amber! Thank you for your dedication and all you do for the
children and families of Arkansas.

Learn more about Amber and the award on the DHS website.

https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/news/director-of-hensley-child-care-center-named-arkansas-outstanding-early-childhood-professional/


The Fatherhood and Family Initiative is proud to announce a dynamic,
online session on fatherhood coming up in their second segment for Powerful
Conversations with Fathers on June 13, 2022 from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. All
fathers in Arkansas are invited to listen to NBA and Hall of Fame player
Sidney A. Moncrief speak on the positives and challenges of being a father
to four growing young men. Those in attendance will be given the chance to
ask Moncrief questions about fatherhood.

For more information or to register, contact Jackie Govan at 501-371-0740 or
email her at jackie.govan@arheadstart.org.

Maximize Longer Days With Activities
from Better Beginnings

Better Beginnings has a ton of outdoor activities
that are perfect for families to do now that our
days are longer and warmer. Outdoor play offers
many opportunities for learning.

Check out our latest press release to see what
fun you can have while exploring all that nature
has to offer.

More outdoor play activities are available on the
Outdoor Activities section of the Better
Beginnings website. There's much to see and do
outside the house. These activities can guide
children as they learn through play.

https://arbetterbeginnings.com/about-us/media-center/press-releases
https://arbetterbeginnings.com/parents-families/family-resource-library/outdoor-activities


Safety Tips for Hot Cars
It's getting warmer outside, which means car
interiors are getting hot, too. The American
Academy of Pediatrics has some car safety tips for
the upcoming hot months including:

Always check the back seat and make sure all children are out of the car
before locking it.
Avoid distractions while driving, especially using a cell phone.
Be extra alert when there is a change in your routine.
Ask your child care provider to call if your child is more than 10 minutes
late.
Put your cell phone, bag, or purse in the back seat so you check the back
seat when you arrive at your destination.

Find more tips here on the AAP website.

Children ages birth to five in all of Arkansas's 75 counties
can now get free books from the Dolly Parton
Imagination Library!

Find out on their website how you can sign up to get
one free, age appropriate book each month for the child
in your life.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa-phYTP9aGeXKNKDIyR7EP_7sRLwmk1SW9LguxhZ88ikq4FPDFRMHxO2OtYKaT58IgLUl3m8zahcrCU-URryXo5CWDstin2ThCq4Q_-SRLSIOwpA5glupMOu5BBQYMIEENtMQ_ZPFB3zGlCsVwRPjNxB3qdU7nMjid2Zbw_pOkr_aGOqwsycuvwpcwcKHjIRG_FRUvOlCJXDs50PX4Jz3SMvl-9-XJHHPSezna37DP6OsEQVcGBi23f2hoI2a1LjR2oEtKlPJZCOejGsoUCwajhzL8kXNdFOe2hB6a29zNVxsMQV-cgSxenIdf45jO2WJMvv6fcH91FpDUdHLtQn3yU=&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://imaginationlibrary.com/check-availability/


The COVID-19 guidelines were
recently updated to reflect the current
state of the pandemic.
As COVID-19 circumstances may
change daily, Arkansas DHS and the
Division of Child Care and Early
Childhood Education will monitor
and adjust these guidelines as
needed.

Find COVID Advice and Resources
in the footer of our website. Click
here to download the PDF or
screenshot the document and save to
your phone for quick access!

ARKANSAS DHS PANDEMIC GUIDELINES FOR CHILD CARE PROVIDERS

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa2JupQllJGChmp--DeoN876h5ttWSTVGkgVsUkY_cZASjEFoaBm1SIbs8r2tfFWsntD1VGui68HS6r-Gvo6mBXe3i3eEI9SsvHiq0WZ3qx7kExU10AVe7Z7Nn7h5RVC83EkT_GVTpCm86e23xTQL_OAd2DSP6l663XXIg42DysNc_liCqk7HqYI=&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa-phYTP9aGeXgLauaPooL8qa1PHyMVKS5jZEN89DKUY3XbV8XqoRRUj5g5Qvr9BH1dQBW1H1V-kooyIrTakAWW17uv-KA1jmcV5CGIVndsFjCcrSG31gvelGiMD0EuB8Houl7LktLE30Em91qJdgkapAzj4WEsBaUrHKJ7pT5tBRonznNwLvDkA=&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa-phYTP9aGeXgLauaPooL8qa1PHyMVKS5jZEN89DKUY3XbV8XqoRRUj5g5Qvr9BH1dQBW1H1V-kooyIrTakAWW17uv-KA1jmcV5CGIVndsFjCcrSG31gvelGiMD0EuB8Houl7LktLE30Em91qJdgkapAzj4WEsBaUrHKJ7pT5tBRonznNwLvDkA=&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa2JupQllJGChwuv65FvPk8rJJ0WfLhPke4Z6QM9BkTrwNBd61BS5aJt7DOe-KLX2A66qk4t4VLbwMBbZhK1mwQMdfX4f04YzxDUGQgkcwBfrox-mhRfiClXyYteXpHsNcE8B3yoL1RKyjbYD7wFuKn8VyXOGiAv6LQIinhOfFZ8pcbCizWS-iuwAFp37KyNhpULWuu37JTXd7S0GPsgVBnOrcX1ky-mga-1noGQuX4g3HaqjH6VAblU=&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==


​ ​ ​ ​ ​

Better Beginnings means better opportunities. Investing in
quality child care for all Arkansas children creates better opportunities

for our children, families, workforce and communities.

VISIT OUR WEBSITE

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

Better Beginnings | DCCECE, Attn: Better Beginnings, PO Box 1437, Slot S150, 
Little Rock, AR 72203-1437

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa28XLhpboYudKCNlvNOo0ICvQFOkUjyT6I0FXP3sZ0CVVchM-P6rc0QvEIbieRiJ-ihoZoa4Ftxjn8Z118FwDcmmui4oRjx-ANe4mq6b1yevA5dizTFLasxwyhkT1q5K4g==&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa28XLhpboYudxqzOvpQyOm4Nl_eLvO8xOpDml027NMl6OOOJdcYEv_qyVH0dSAVbx4YuXsURCFivKO8AXV6DletQTW6Z7DFz1NGFdkSi87Yz&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa28XLhpboYudp5EY6cNXwM65-UF8DRcduOHNPpbyLKIhpgsvpcN_Y6P8d58nhRjrap6I-ZLn1rG7CYfTziGJR2k_pXOtoFm9yLSK-uoowY9zmPkCppVNA3NnoUqqj0_Khg==&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa971UfkIXglAzZWPU-N1MMKXWBLLZlMfXE60HKEO-1bzS7xy49bDMtmR3q7Jg1SIJyvI7UIX5XkrjaR7Gc3tmSXnznV_51J9dN8NHvb56ikMgmFE9sSeOaawECEKx3IQKQ==&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0011rBzLIwLJx-DWM1fJpySm4o4NWYteNAH1h4H4xssaxJ7xzXtJjAJa28XLhpboYudrPGkJUNOQPArCrs9nNgZ7ZWWCZjHmtaJV84SvCqoU_IATZSXgJxMWzbcwwDyVhhDbErgNzt6VhUSLzY_lc9uA6ithzLkwPlZAb0ZLDnH0R4L843ldM8iOg==&c=c6pbQF-5S6q-5POJ0ZDYyD6Q-q9dt6yyyHYOnbWSn5gfhiVGpDG1ag==&ch=_bLF506esjYrNTBTrzWrKfySKUyKMK2x-SKF_HRCOb3HcBTGPQyOxg==
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=un&m=001edQwXdVak3pFiVHeSWiSBg%3D&ch=bcd61cc0-ab79-11e6-aeac-d4ae5292c426&ca=d4cb63a2-c870-478b-b8d2-bdbbdada9b3a
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/do?p=oo&m=001edQwXdVak3pFiVHeSWiSBg%3D&ch=bcd61cc0-ab79-11e6-aeac-d4ae5292c426&ca=d4cb63a2-c870-478b-b8d2-bdbbdada9b3a
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:arbetterbeginnings@gmail.com
https://arbetterbeginnings.com/



